
 
To the committee secretary, 

 

I am writing on behalf of the organisation H-ELP.org too voice our support for a full ban on ivory. 

 

As their secretary I put forward this statement from our organisation.  

“As leaders in the field of humane elephant training, The H-ELP Foundation strongly urges the Federal 
Government to enact a full domestic ban on ivory and rhino products in Australia.” 
 
Many thanks 
 
Tara Clegg 
H-ELP Secretary  
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